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Hello Trevor,

Those people looking forward to the end of winter got another dose of it this week,
and those people who enjoy winter got more snow to enjoy. However, spring is
coming in 14 days! Of course, just because it will then be spring, does not mean
we will not get more snow. After all, this is Wisconsin!

Big news: Our STEM Lab/LEGO room is officially open after being closed for
several months for maintenance! This room features a LEGO table, a Rigamajig,
and other science/technology/engineering/math learning tools. We're so excited
that it's available again! See the photo below for an example of a Rigamajig
creation by a local teen.

This week we had the first meeting of our new Dungeons & Dragons group for
kids! The party is currently full, but you can email enovak@amerylibrary.org for
more information or to join the waitlist. We also had our bi-weekly Chess Club this
Monday and our monthly Books & Brews Book Club on Thursday at 6 p.m.

https://amerylibrary.org/
https://amerylibrary.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=d716b32a-9bc6-4bdb-801e-d9ebf73d2a50


Next week we have our Mystery Book Club on Tuesday, Storytime on
Wednesday, and Teen Thursday!

In March, we are having a special version of our monthly Family Game Night -
Old Fashioned Family Game Night. Join us that night to play an old favorite or
to learn a new "old" game! This event is sponsored by the Amery Area Historical
Society and the library.

Finally, the week of March 24 is spring break at the library! Families are welcome
to drop by to watch some movies, learn a new craft, and play with friends. Check
our calendar for all the details.

Have a great week!
Thanks for reading,

the Library Staff

Spotlight Article:
Free Trees!

 

We are partnering with Neighborhood Forest again to inspire youth
environmentalism and help green our community! Parents and guardians can sign
their children up to receive a free tree this Earth Day by filling out this short form:

https://tockify.com/amery.library/detail/344/1742338800000
https://www.ameryhistory.org/
https://amerylibrary.org/calendar/


neighborhoodforest.org/parent-registration/?school=18076.

The deadline for sign-ups is March 15! Trees will arrive the week of Earth Day,
and we’ll contact you when your tree is ready to be picked up at the library.

For Parent FAQs please see: neighborhoodforest.org/parent-faqs/
 

Upcoming Events & Programs

 

https://www.neighborhoodforest.org/parent-registration/?school=18076
https://www.neighborhoodforest.org/parent-faqs/




Event Calendar

Calendar

https://amerylibrary.org/calendar/
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